
EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS 
 

SENATE LEGISLATION COMMITTEE - QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
2008-09 BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING 

 
Outcome 9 
 
DEEWR Question No. EW332_09 
 
Senator Abetz provided in writing. 
 
Question 
 
Homeworkers Code of Practice 
 
Will employees still be required to pay a fee to sign up to the code now that the Government 
is funding the Committee? 
 
Answer 
 
It is assumed that this question was intended to relate to employers or manufacturers rather 
than ‘employees’.   
 
The Homeworker Code Committee Incorporated advise that manufacturers will still be 
required to pay a fee to become accredited under the voluntary Homeworkers Code of 
Practice.  
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